CWL Newsletter October 2018 Newsletter 
[image: ]








THANK YOU!!
A big THANK YOU to all those that made the Bazaar a success!  Thank you to Katherine Tarras for convening the event. Also to all those on the planning committee, to all those who were responsible for a particular aspect of the bazaar, and to all those who helped in ANY capacity.  Your hours of hard work and dedication paid off.   A big thank you to all those who attended, and helped make
the event a success. This is a big event, and it takes many people to make it a success.


Save the Date



November 2 Mass of Remembrance 
Next CWL meeting Tuesday November 20, 2018 @ 7PM
A Screening of Over 18 on Wednesday, November 21, 2018 
Bake Sale December 8th and 9th
December 11 CWL Christmas social
Parish Sing-A-Long December 14
CWL Elections will be held on January 22, 2019 meeting at 7PM
Pasta Supper Saturday, January 26, 2019    Rose Hearn is convening
St Chalres will be hosting the World Day of Prayer on March 1, 2019National Convention is in Calgary in 2019


The CWL Zone 9 meeting will take place on November 29. The charity is still Dreams for Kids and they are asking for donations of new or gently used children’s outerwear.
  We had very generous donations of clothing last year  which we took to St. Bernadette School, much to the joy of the principal and teachers who were happy to receive your gifts as some of their students had NO winter coats or jackets.  Please drop off any donations at the church and they will be brought to the Zone 9 meeting.



There will be a few bake sales in December so any donations of baked goods can be dropped off closer to the date at the church.
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ST. CHARLES CWL PRAYER LIST

October 2018

Please pray for our CWL members
and our council


For those who are sick and all those who look after them:


If you wish to have a loved one’s name added to the CWL Prayer List

Please email: barbroth@shaw.ca


For those who have died and all who mourn them:

Hilda Daubner’s Huband Ludi Daubner
Rita Pfefferle’s nephew Marc Renaud
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